
MGHS ANNOUNCEMENTS Monday, January 23rd, 2023 
 
 
General announcements: 
Attention intramural basketball participants and captains: check your email for the 
league schedule sent to you by Mr. Kumm.  First games begin tomorrow at 7:15AM; 
other games and teams may play later this week on Wednesday and Thursday.  Please 
arrive early for your first game so Mr. Kumm can go over the expectations for the league 
and you can get a little warm-up in. 
 
There are only 4 more days to order a copy of the 22-23 MGHS Yearbook.  Orders can 
be placed on Infinite Campus for a cost of $45 through this Friday, January 27.  If you 
are having financial difficulties but would still like to receive a copy of the yearbook, 
please contact Student Services, also by Friday.  Yearbook staff is hard at work 
designing and creating what is turning out to be a top-tier and really fun book that you 
do not want to miss out on!  Reserve your copy now to own a lasting record of your high 
school memories. 
 
Attention Juniors!  Students who qualified for the National Honor Society should have 
recently received an email about how to apply for NHS.  Why would you want to sign up 
and become a member of NHS?  The National Honor Society is a national organization 
that recognizes high school students who have excelled in the areas of scholarship, 
leadership, service, and character.  Membership in the NHS is considered a prestigious 
honor and is often seen as a valuable resume builder for college and career 
applications.  To be eligible for membership, students must have a GPA of 3.6 or higher 
and fill out the candidate information form.  This form is due by Wednesday, February 
8th.  If you believe you qualify and did not receive an email, please get in touch with Mr. 
Bittorf in room 252 or email at matthew.bittorf@mgschools.net. Thank you! 
 
Sports: Gymnastics had 2 meets the last 2 weeks.  On January 13th at Baraboo, 
varsity gymnast, Ana Bingham, placed 1st on vault with a new PR, 6th on floor & beam, 
and 4th on all-around;  Savanna Gangstad placed 3rd on vault and 5th on all-around; 
Katy Jo Wessley placed 6th on bars & all-around.  JV gymnast, Alaina Ruffin, placed 
4th on vault and 6th on floor; Ava Xiong placed 5th on floor & vault; and Allie Simac 
placed 5th on beam and 6th on bars.  At their January 20th home meet against Sauk 
Prairie, varsity gymnast Mya Tweedy placed 1st on floor; Savanna Gangstad placed 1st 
on vault, 2nd on beam, 4th on floor and 3rd on all-around; and Katy Jo Wessley placed 
6th on floor.  Congratulations to Junior Varsity athletes Ava Xiong and Alaina Ruffin for 
hitting new personal bests on floor.  Keep it up! 
 
Tonight, Boys Basketball plays at McFarland with JV and JV2 at 5:40 and Varsity at 
7:00. 
 
Lunch menu: Today in the traditional line we have mini corn dogs, baked tater tots, 
green beans, sliced cucumbers, and clementines. 
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